8 February 2022

Morning Parents and Caregivers

INTER SCHOOL SPORTS

Sports HB and NZSSSC have sanctioned that all students playing any Inter-school sports will need to be double vaxed.

If your son is playing in any interschool team he will have to show our Sports 
Co-Ordinator his Vaccination Passport so that he can participate.  This will then be entered into a confidential area of our Kamar – Student Management System.

This can be completed at interval and lunchtime outside the Gym.

This needs to be done by Friday 18th February.  


REMINDERS

YR 9 – 11  PARENTS EVENING (10 Feb) – Postponed
Yr 9 Parent/Student BBQ (10 Feb) – Postponed
Commissioning Mass (10 Feb) – STUDENTS ONLY

We will keep you up to date for any other changes

Rob Ferreira
Principal




